
Department praises Herculean efforts
across system

The Department of Health has praised the sustained and ongoing work across
the health and social care system to mitigate winter pressures.

Northern Ireland local authority
collected municipal waste management
statistics released

Provisional Northern Ireland local authority collected municipal waste
management statistics for July to September 2022 have been published today by
the Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA).

Getting things done – Dunmore Drive
and Dunmore Gardens – an update
#dundeewestend
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Michael is pictured in Dunmore Gardens where the road surface is really poor
and we had long requested resurfacing.

This was agreed but resurfacing work in both Dunmore Drive and Dunmore
Gardens had to be postponed from late 2022 as another resurfacing project
over-ran due to flooding issues – so we sought assurances from the City
Council that the work will take place in early 2023.

We were initially advised as follows from the Senior Engineer – Roads
Maintenance Partnership :

“At present all being well, the works are currently programmed for the last
week in February, first week in March.

The only sticking point is with the increases in the Bitumen prices there
may be a possibility that the works may be postponed until after March. I
am currently working out the likely outturns for the works on site now
against the budget.”

Once this has been completed I will let you know.”

We are pleased to now advise that we were recently further updated as
follows :

“Latest position is still the same, programmed for last week in February,
first week in March. It looks like the budget will be there to complete the
works.”
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Maghaberry prison ‘stitch-in-time’
gang crocheting hats for premature
babies

Prisoners in Maghaberry have mastered the delicate art of crocheting to make
tiny hats for premature babies, blankets for the elderly and scarves for
homeless.

Dundee Cancer Support Network
The cancer support café and drop in is every Thursday from 10am to 2pm at the
Wellgate Listening Post.

Everyone is welcome.

Read more about the Dundee Cancer Support Network at www.cancerdundee.org
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